
        
     

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: Re: Last Chance to give the Obama Administration Advice 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 2:34:26 PM 

Ms. Espinel and the Obama Administration --

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation fro 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a 
creator. As a recent art school graduate and emerging professional 
artist it is important that I know my ideas and creative endeavors are 
protected. Without my original ideas I wouldn't have a career. Without 
original ideas artists in general wouldn't have careers. The poaching 
and exploiting of intellectual property undermines not only my 
livelihood, but viability in the marketplace and future career as 
well. By strengthening and enforcing copyright infringement penalties 
the U.S. government can protect artists and other creatives. 

Casey 
Los Angeles, CA 
Fine Art Photographer 

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov
mailto:info@copyrightalliance.org



